WALWORTH POLICY 661.3 


Non-Sufficient Fund Checks

Walworth Jt. District #1 recognizes the need to permit parents/guardians to use personal checks for the transaction of business with the school district. In order to protect the 
District’s financial interests, the District Administrator will provide procedures to follow when a check is returned to the District for non-sufficient funds. 

Walworth Jt. District #1 does not discriminate on admissions to any school, class, program, or activity on the basis of sex, religion, national origin, creed, pregnancy, marital status, parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, learning, emotional, or mental disability. All discrimination complaints shall be processed in accordance with established procedures.
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